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MEMORANDUM FOR: John B. Martin. Director
Division of Waste Managomont

FROM: R. S . B rown , J r.
Assistant to the Director

and Chief,
Program Support Branch, NMSS

SUBJECT: EVALUATION OF PROPOSAL FROM Pacific Northwest I ahnratnev
(FIN B 2217 )

'

~

The enclosed proposal has been received in response to: PNL staff

discussions with Grea Eadie .

Please review the proposal for acceptability. The following are factors which
should be considered in your evaluation. Is the technical work proposed consist-
ent with NMSS program needs? Are schedules and reporting requirements acceptable
and set forth clearly in the proposal? Are there omissions or deficiencies in
the proposal which conflict with our program needs or with out statement of work
in the original request for proposal? Do proposed costs appear reasonable in all
categories? Has your Division budgeted for sufficient funding in the current and
or future fiscal years? Please address these and any other issues which may require

,

revisions to either the proposal or to the current statement of work.

Please advise Program Support / John Gresham (Extension 74072) of your evaluation by
return memo by August 2,1982 If you wou like assistance in evaluating.

this p.roposal, please do not hesitate .
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A 1stant to the Dire [r-
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and Chief, f
Program Support Bra ch, NMSS

Enclosure: As stated
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